
East Berks 

So many motorcycling jobs we’ve been able to complete during these strange times, but with no 

events to enter or ride in, nothing is getting used or broken. 

A few East Berks members are taking the opportunity to make changes to their bikes. Richard 

Collins decided that his G9 (500cc) would be a nicer bike if it was a 600cc, so has set about 

getting a suitable engine and slotting that inot the G9 chassis. Ted Dawes is busy assembling 

another “barn find” and John Tinley has almost finished a lovely G80CS. We are making plans 

to get out on our bikes as soon as the rules allow, apart from the trips to support the local 

Kempton Jumble, Trials and Scrambles. Also, a road trip to Brittany as well as a trip to The 

French Alps during the summer months (more details as they come available). All we can do at 

present is obey the rules and pray that we get the vaccine soo. 

Have a great 2021 

Ralph Brown  

 

 


